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Greetings from Mchungaji Mwema Secondary 
School November 2011 Prize Giving 
 

 
 
Parents attending 

 
 

 
Form 4 students waiting to receive their prizes 

 
 
 
 
 

New Head of School (on the right) with a 
School Trustee Lydia on the left.         

                 

We have a new Head of the School.   Her name is 

Alice Benele.  Alice is a former head of a State 
Secondary School.  For the past year she has 
been the Deputy Head of MSSS.  She is an 

outstanding science teacher and we are most 
fortunate to have her experience on the staff. 
Her presence and teaching ability is a  
Model for all teachers and students. 

 
Excellent results 
The school can be proud of the Form 2 students 
who overall came first in the Ngara District out 
of 25 Schools for the State Examinations. The 
results will be on our website. 

 
Hall/Dining Room/Gym  Complex 
We want to thank everyone who has contributed 
so generously to the fund to build this Complex. 

The photos of parents sitting under shade cloth 
for the Prize-giving support the need for this 
facility. 

 
New Trustees 
Kathleen Fleck  from Paraparaumu; 
and Adrienne Lloyd-Jones from Gisborne. 
 
Kathleen and Adrienne bring a wealth of 
experience to the EdAid Board, and we are 

benefiting from working with them.       
 
 Kash for Kagera reaches $18,000!!  
Please keep the stashes rolling in.  Buckets of/for 
Kash can be left at/collected from the Wellington 
Diocesan Offices.  For more advice or information 
phone Mary (06) 3458831 mary.rowan@clear.net.nz  

 
Contacts for EdAid     
PO Box 4292 Wanganui.  Tel (06) 345 8831 
Email john.rowan.qc@clear.net.nz 

Website: www.edaid.org 
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